
HOW TO MAKE THE
MOST OF YOUR

PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES

Join us for this virtual presentation with Amaris
Melendez, the NPS Education Administrator for Early

Childhood, and Frances Saez, Education
Administrator for Multilingual Learners and World

Languages, to learn how to prepare for the first
Parent-Teacher conference of the year coming up in

December.

When:  December 1, 2021

Time:  6:00-7:00pm

Speakers: Amaris Melendez & 
Frances Saez

Meeting link available at norwalkps.org

Live interpretation available in Spanish
and Haitian Creole

Discussion Topics Include:
What questions should you ask?



How can you help your student be successful?



What information will be shared with you?


